
The Board of Deputies has launched a questionnaire for Jewish 
academic and academic-related staff at Universities to 
establish what help the Board of Deputies can provide to these 
staff and to find out what, if any, difficulties are faced in their 
own Universities as a result of being Jewish. Please complete 
the questionnaire on the Board of Deputies website at 
www.bod.org.uk/board-of-deputies-jewish-academics-
questionnaire/ 


